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To: Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Byron Burkhart, Sr. Manager Airside Operations and Safety 

 

Subject:  FAA Ground Control Radio Frequency Change – 121.7 

 

Date: June 5, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Effective June 25, 2015, all aircraft and ground vehicle radio communications to the Air Traffic 

Control Tower (ATCT) will be transmitted on Ground Frequency 121.7 only. 

 

There will no longer be separate frequencies for East (121.3) and West (121.7) ground movement 

radio transmissions to ATCT. 

 

All airfield signage has been updated and the airport’s airfield Movement Area Driver’s Training 

Program will be updated to reflect the change. This change runs concurrent with the next FAA 

Airport Facility Directory publication update scheduled for June 25, 2015. 

 

Please post for all pilots and airfield movement area qualified driver personnel. 


